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14-15: Fall Break
18: Fall Break Session Grades Due
25: First-Half Week Sessions Grades Due
28: Spring 2025 Pre-Registration Begins for Second-Year
Students
31: Fall Degree Applications Close (online application closes)

OCT: Midterm-Course Eval Opens/Closes
OCT/NOV: Spring 2024 Pre-Registration Opens/Closes
NOV-DEC: Regular Course Evaluations Opens/Closes
DEC: Fall 2024 Graduating Students

Fall 2024 
SEMESTER AT A GLANCE

October  2024

RESOURCES FOR FALL 
RSPH Student Support Tookit for Fall 2024
RSPH: Academic Support for Students
Emory: Instructional Support
Emory: Faculty Resources (HR)

FALL 2024 REMINDERS & DATES: 

October 14: Midterm Course Evaluations Open
October 21: Midterm Course Evaluations Close

Course syllabus and DEI submission deadlines have
passed. If you haven’t submitted, please use this form to
submit both the course syllabus and/or the DEI
assessment Tool.  
FINAL WEEK EXAM REQUESTS ARE ONLY MADE THROUH
THIS FORM.

Midterms are approaching, and we want to take the
opportunity to remind you about the Quantitative
Essentials for Public Health course site. This resource is
designed to be flexible, allowing students to view
quantitative knowledge and serve as a refresher they can
review at their own pace and convenience. The course is
available for all RSPH students, but it is especially
recommended for those whose undergraduate education
did not have a quantitative emphasis or those who have
been out of school for several years in non-quantitative
positions and need a refresher.

QUANTITATIVE RESOURCES: 

November 5th:  In person and online synchronous
courses do not meet. Instructors should plan to make
asynchronous content available that students can cover
independently, thereby allowing them to engage in civic
activities. 

The Rollins Election Day Initiative (REDI) Faculty
Toolkit is now available.
Interested in becoming a faculty advisor for First-
Gen at Rollins or the Rollins International Student
Advisory Board? E-mail Jennifer Ducksworth at
Jennifer.l.ducksworth@emory.edu. 

Please contact PASE via email: rollins.pase@emory.edu
if you have any questions. 

ROLINS ELECTION DAY ON:

MIDTERM COURSE EVALUATION:

PROFESSIONAL ADVANCEMENT & STUDENT
EXPERIENCE (PASE) REMINDERS:

https://sph.emory.edu/rollins-life/resources/_page-content/Student-Support-Toolkit-FA24-Landscape-2-3.pdf
https://emory-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ftraven_emory_edu/EXF_4UrFO2ZNmGcBSc10mZYBFFfPQLLommU_affcoEjROw
https://canvas-support.emory.edu/instructionalsupport/index.html
https://hr.emory.edu/eu/resources/faculty/index.html
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/16e2f9595df54668b709d058448ac556
https://writingcenter.emory.edu/
https://writingcenter.emory.edu/
https://canvas.emory.edu/courses/117384
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https://email.axioshq.sph.emory.edu/c/eJyMkU2P0zAQhn9Ncokc2eOP2Iccuh8VIC1FQgg4VbZn3HjVJN04Xbb761GLEFfO7_uM9MyLPTjDKdTUiw46cEIoVRPmNc_TPmPvjIrSxMi0UJYpCx1zyBPzzkcuhA3YdfXQxy4mQs2j1zElb4LHoKPUgNYioKtzDxwUd6CF41rqloJ1yhswMYTkjKwU9295LsNLW05DS-O8XFrCc33sh3U9lUpuKthWsL0lbLy0ZfALneY8rW2cx2soN-lP7VDB9kRLmSd_vCE0IcD-hu4JzxVsH9fPXO2ORh7cw_PL-PF1fPPzYO-e8o_73funL3sZ73_e3T1fvhprflVyS5V82Hz7vvgP9bwc_JTf_d8nYSecRelYxzlnyoFijpAzUNygIh5Iynrp8einA1SK_5MrNOH1gk8hGRSSYQfElA2aBSDNfDAWuDBEItWFlkzlWg_OOQFJM42dZEp5xxwHxUy0EThIozpRr_833to_USn-QE1a5rFZB2p2KeVIzZyaRzzHm6Y_NpuUfF5K_drD7wAAAP__wX2rfw
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